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Dili, 29 August 2019

Dear Mr. KIM,

Subject: Re-submission of the Annex in support of the No-Cost Extension of the KOICA-funded project
“Enhancing public sector accountability through institutional strengthening in anti-corruption and

decentralization (the Project)”

| am, hereby, submitting the revised Annex, which details the programming and budget revisions
of the Project, in order to accommodate the aforementioned Project’s No-Cost Extension (NCE). In the
letter dated 29 March 2019, UNDP submitted the NCE request for six months (1 January 2020 — 30 June
2020), which KOICA approved via email dated 9 July 2019.

Upon the approval, KOICA has verbally informed us that we could revisit the Annex, if needed,
and resubmit it in due time. Component A (Anti-corruption) and Component C (Strengthening Democratic
Participation and Citizenship at the Municipal Level ) of the Project have thus made the final adjustments

to better reflect the updated status of the implementation.

Your trust in UNDP is highly appreciated, and | look forward to continuing our partnership in the

future.

Sincerely yours

Sk

Munkhtuya Altangerel
UNDP Resident Representative

Encl.: i) A copy of the revised Annex of the NCE; ii) the letter dated 29 March 2019, and iii) the email dated
9 July 2019

Mr. KIM Sikhyon
Country Director
KOICA Timor Leste
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